
Al Stirpe wants to hear from you!



Town hall meeting  
will take place:

Feb. 19   •   6:30 - 8 p.m.

Manlius Library Community Room

Dear Neighbor,
My job is to represent your voice in Albany. Each year, one of the most important measures the Assembly 
considers is the annual state budget. The budget reflects our 
priorities, and it puts forth a plan for achieving our shared goals.
As the Assembly considers the many important issues in this 
year’s state budget, I need your input. Please join me at a town 
hall meeting to discuss the issues that you believe are most 
important to our community and our families.I look forward to speaking with you.Sincerely,

7293 Buckley Road, Suite 201, N. Syracuse, NY 13212 • 315-452-1115 • stirpea@assembly.state.ny.us     

Assemblymember  

Al Stirpe

Share your thoughts on the governor’s budget proposal 
with Assemblymember Stirpe  


